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Going abroad? 

Most vaccines take a 

while to work so fill in a 

travel questionnaire as 

soon as possible to 

ensure you are covered 

against the local dis-

eases. 

 

Accepting new  patients 

We are accepting new 

patients so if you know 

someone who needs a 

GP then ask  at  recep-

tion for the forms.  

Signing up is easy and 

can also be done 

online. 

If you have any  

comments or      

queries then please 

feel free to jot them 

down and place 

them in our        

comments box.  

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Dr 
Walmsley will now be consulting 
again on Wednesday and Thurs-
days. 

Welcome back Dr Walmsley 

NEW OPENING HOURS 

See the website for details or ask 
reception for a paper copy. 

 

From April 8th we will now also be open on 
Wednesday afternoons. 
 
Our new opening hours will therefore be; 
 
 Mon  8am - 6.30pm 
 Tues  8am - 6.30pm 
 Wed 8am - 6.30pm 
 Thurs 8am - 8pm 
 Fri 8am - 6.30pm 
 
Reception is available between these hours 
for all matters. 

Online Access to Your Patient Records 
 

We are introducing the ability for patients to 
view parts of their medical records online.  This 
will be through the existing website where you 
order your prescriptions.  At present we have 
the functionality for you to view your repeat 
medications and listed allergies but more will 
be available through the year we hope. If you 
are interested then please speak to the recep-
tionist to get an information leaflet.  Photo-
graphic ID, such as a passport or driving li-
cense, will be required in order to be accepted. 


